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Memo                                         

To:  Breckenridge Town Council Members 

From:  Jennifer McAtamney 

Date:  10/19/2018 

Subject: October 3, 2018 Child Care Advisory Meeting Report 

The Child Care Advisory Committee held a regular meeting on October 3, 2018. Committee 
members present included, Greta Shackelford, Johanna Gibbs, Laura Amedro, Scott Perlow, 
Bradley Ragan, Mary Jo Zweig, Dick Carleton, Heather Garcia, Joyce Ruderman and Jay Homola.  
Leslie Davis, Martha Meier and Kelly Opheim also attended.  Staff from Town of Breckenridge 
included Jennifer McAtamney – program administrator.   

            
 The following topics were covered. 

As a follow up to our meeting on September 26th when APA Consulting presented their evaluation 
of the Town’s Child Care Program the committee did brainstorming activities around the 8 
recommendations from APA.   

The group generated ideas and questions around the 8 central recommendations and then worked 
in small groups to further flesh out ideas and prioritize around items that were considered low 
hanging fruit to implement, high impacts activities suggestions and those that would need 
additional funds to implement.  Each small group reported out to the larger group on their 
discussions.  Our next steps are to prioritize those that will best support the Town Council and 
Program goals.  

Our meeting adjourned at 5:05 pm  
 

 
 

 
 


